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The 2021 Table Tennis England AGM will take place online.

The Board made the decision to hold a virtual AGM rather than meet in person due to the relatively short time
between the Government’s earliest date for the end of restrictions on June 21 and the AGM on July 17.

There is a recognition that, even if the Government roadmap is not delayed, there is likely to be ongoing
uncertainty about travel and mass gatherings in the following weeks and months and it is better to provide
certainty about the meeting at this early stage.

We are currently working on the logistics of the AGM, including timings and voting procedures, and we will
provide an update in due course.

The AGM Notice, including the timeline for submission of propositions, can be downloaded from the General
Meetings page of our website.
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